
Cochrane 

Council Highlights

 
September 26 Council meeting
Council supported canceling the regular meeting 
of Council on September 26 to support Council’s 
participation in the Community Economic Development 
Initiative (CEDI) workshop with elected representatives 
and senior officials from Stoney Tribal Administration, 
Bearspaw First Nation, Chiniki First Nation, and Wesley 
First Nation.

Cochrane Age Friendly Initiative
The Provincial Government has developed an Alberta 
Age-Friendly Recognition Program which supports 
municipalities to respond proactively to the growth 
of the senior population. The Age Friendly project is 
currently funded through a grant from the Calgary 
Foundation. 

Council supported providing a letter of commitment for 
the Cochrane Age Friendly Program.

Committee Appointments 
There are two vacancies on the Subdivision & 
Development Appeal Board needed to be filled by 
Council appointment.

Council appointed TerriAnne Halmrast and Jessica 
Greenhow as the alternate. 

Council Highlights is a summary of actions and decisions; it is not an official record of 
the meeting. For the full archive of agendas and minutes, visit cochrane.ca/agendas. 

Questions or comments: 403-851-2500 or legislative@cochrane.ca
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